WAKANDA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



DECEMBER

PTO NEWSLETTER

MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

This month we focused on preparing for the 2023 Walk-athon. We finalized our sponsorship materials to be sent out in early January and discussed fundraising goals. We also received updates about December events and talked about the February book fair.

IMPORTANT DATES

12/23-1/1 - NO SCHOOL 1/11 - PTO Meeting @ 5:30 1/16 - NO SCHOOL 2/1 - PTO Meeting @ 5:30 2/6-2/9 - Book Fair 2/7 & 2/9 - P/T Conferences 4/28 - Walk-a-thon

REMINDERS

Like and follow the Wakanda PTO Facebook page to stay informed.

WE NEED YOU

We are in need of volunteers to help with various Walk-a-thon related items. Please use the Walk-a-thon volunteer sheet to sign up to help!

> Walk-a-thon Volunteer **Opportunities**

LOOKING AHEAD

Next month we will be discussing:

- Walk-a-thon Sponsorship
- February Book Fair
- Parent-Teacher Conference Meals

INTERESTED IN JOINING OR HAVE QUESTIONS...

CONTACT US (WAKANDA.ELEMENTARY.PTO@GMAIL.COM

CONNECT WITH US ON FACEBOOK @ WAKANDA ELEMENTARY PTO